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4th June 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Trip to Barnsley Town Hall: 18/06/2025 
 
We have been invited to Barnsley Town Hall on Wednesday 18th June 2025 to meet with the Mayor and 
to be awarded our School of Sanctuary award. The Ministry for the Community (School Council) and the 
Head Pupil have been chosen to represent the school, your child is part of this group.  
 
We will be catching the train from Penistone to Barnsley at 09:43 to return to school in time for lunch.  
 
Please provide consent for the trip via Schoolcomms (free item until the Payments section) by 16th June 
2025. 
 
If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to get in touch via the school office. 
 
Regards 
 
Ann Nixon   
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